
Malcolm Ekstrand 
 8/19/11

To- Major James Tuite Dear Major Tuite, Glad to have ROTC + National Guard 

representatives present on 8-1-11 when Father Shanley awarded me the 
honorary degree from Providence College. Thank you for coming. As you know when you are in the military  

you never know where you will be sent and what will happen to you.  We all have different 

experiences-some good + some bad.  I was glad I served-and just fortunate  to have survived.  Thirty 
seven ASTP students 

from PC did not. It 

was good to have you and Major Shool at the presentation.               Best wishes,              Malcolm 

Ekstrand, DPM




